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Johnson	County	Public	Library	New	Year	Closings		
	
FRANKLIN,	Ind.	–	Please	be	advised	that	all	Johnson	County	Public	Library	locations	will	close	at	
5	p.m.	Sunday	Dec.	31	and	remain	closed	through	Monday,	Jan.	1	for	the	New	Year’s	holiday.	
	
All	locations	will	reopen	for	regular	hours	Tuesday,	Jan.	2.	The	library	may	be	closed	but	our	
Virtual	Branch	is	always	open.	All	you	need	is	a	library	card	to	access	our	digital	collections	such	
as	e-books,	e-audiobooks,	comic	books,	music,	movies	and	more.	Happy	New	Year!	
	
Please	contact	Monica	Harvey	at	317-738-2957	or	mharvey@jcplin.org	with	any	questions.		
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